
 
200 Innovative Way, Suite 201 
Nashua, New Hampshire, 03062, USA 
(603) 879-3000 
 
 
 
Date:  December 18, 2018 
Subject:  Amphenol IP Disclosure Statement on SFF-8654 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
Amphenol believes that it has obtained patent protection that may include claims essential to SFF-8654. 
These include the following patents … 
  
United States 
6,607,402 
6,786,771 
9,028,281  
Application number 15/065,683 
Application number 29/563,517 
Application number 29/563,521 
Application number 29/575,279  
Application number 29/561,014 
Application number 29/575,635 
Application number 29/575,639 
 

China  
203574938  
Application 201630500168.9 
(allowed)  
Application 201630526508.5 
(allowed)  
Application 201630525748.3 
(allowed)  
Application 201730048632.x 
(pending)  
Application 201730051826.5 
(pending)  
Application 201610952606.4 
(pending)  
 

Taiwan  
Application 105306121 
(pending)  
Application 105306537 
(allowed)  
Application 105306538 
(pending)  
Application 106300881 
(pending)  
Application 106300943 
(pending)  

In accordance with its obligations under the SNIA IP Policy, Amphenol hereby agrees that for any 
Essential Claims, issued now or in the future, Amphenol will grant a license on reasonable and non-
discriminatory terms to companies requesting such a license. Please note that Amphenol reserves the 
right to increase the cost for a licensee that refuses to take a license and forces Amphenol to use legal 
action in order to enforce Amphenol’s rights. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Coddington 
Interconnect Design Engineer 
Primary SFF Representative 
 


